Proposed Resolution from Faculty Senate (action): 
[bookmark: _GoBack]“Faculty Senate recommends that President Stanley and the Board of Trustees reject the General Counsel’s recommendations against waiving attorney/client privilege, for MSU to release all information relating to the Nassar case as soon as possible and to facilitate investigation of this matter to the fullest extent possible to bring this tragic history to closure for all.” 
Dr. Brian Teppen
Faculty Senate Representative
College of Agriculture and Natural Resources

